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FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

To: Chad Neibaur, Gem Valley Farms

From: Tim Luke
Idaho Department of Water Resources
1301 N Orchard St
Boise, ID 83706
208-327-7864 (direct) « 208-327-7866 (fax)
E-mail: tluke@jidwr.state.id.us

Date: June 14, 2002

Re: Water District 13T — Gem Valley Farms Fax Dated June 11, 2002

Chad,

I spoke with the watermaster last evening about our last fax to you and instructions to him
concerning the Hansen and Deep wells. I explained those instructions to him and ask that he
obtain the same fax that I sent to you yesterday. He will be visiting our field office between
4 and 4:30 pm today to get a copy of that fax and the directive contained within the fax. He
plans to visit the wells this evening at around 5 to 5:30 p.m. He will check the wells and
close the valve between the wells. He will also attempt to lock the valve if he has the proper
devices to do so. Iwill advise him to try and call you before arriving at the well. It may be
helpful to advise him about the current status of the Hansen wells since your phone message
to me last night advised that Golden West was doing some work there.

[ understand you spoke with Norm Young last evening and that he explained the reasoning
for this latest decision and instructions to the watermaster.

CC: Craig Shuler, Watermaster
Cindy Bird, IDWR




